Harwell Rights of Way
Annual Review Sunday, 7" July 2013

No 1 & 3.

Very overgrown to join tarmac path

Just before A34 bridge - footpath to the left exits at cattle grid - no
footpath sign now in place.

Over the A34 rubbish deposited on left hand side includes car seats;
scooter parts; metal chairs; bed; mattress etc.

Needs surveillance camera fitted on first walnut tree to identify who is
depositing rubbish.

No 2. Parts overgrown, just passable — needs cutting back in parts.
No 3. As above.

No 4. Walkable.

No 5. Walkable.

No 6. Not walkable.

No 7. Some parts walkable but overgrown.

No 8. OK

No 9. OK

No 10. OK

No 11.

Path behind Manor Green homes is overgrown.

Continuing over Grove Road behind The Croft bungalows - it is very
overgrown and needs cutting back.

No 12. Fairly clear.

No 14. Clear.

No 15. Fairly clear.

No 16. Reasonable - stone visible — does it need to be painted white to
show up? Rough, muddy - at times.

No 17. Walkable.

No 18. See part no 11 (rear of bungalows behind The Croft and Caravan
Park - needs cutting down - grass across the path.

No 19. Now walkable.

No 20. Clear.



